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Alameda County
Environmental Health
Ms. Barbara Jakub
Alameda County Health Agency
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250
Alameda, California 94502

RE: Request to Suspend Monitoring and Sampling Events and Status
Reports
76 Service Station No. 0018
6201 Claremont Avenue
Oakland, California

Dear Ms. Jakub:

On behalf of ConocoPhillips (COP) Delta Consultants (Delta) is submitting this
Request to Suspend Monitoring and Sampling Events and Status Reports
Letter.

This site is currently proposed for closure once the underground storage tanks,
waste oil tank, and associated piping is removed.

This site is currently on a semi-annual monitoring and sampling schedule for
three onsite monitoring wells.

As stated in the 1% Quarter 2010 Summary Report, low concentrations of
TPHg (320 pg/L) and MTBE (11 pg/L) remain on the site in monitoring well
MW-1.  Monitoring wells MW-2 and MW-3 have non-detect for these
constituents. MW-2 has been non-detect since 2005. MW-6 has been non-
detect since 2006. Benzene is non-detect for all three monitoring wells.

On this basis, COP and Delta respectfully request that monitoring and
sampling events be suspended as well as suspending status reports for this
site.

If you have any questions concerning this submittal don't hesitate to contact
Terry Grayson at (916) 558-7666 or myself at (916) 503-1279.

Sincerely,

DELTA CONSULTANTS

ot B KaseiaS2

James B. Barnard, P.G.
Senior Project Manger
California Registered Professional Geologist No. 7478

cc: Mr. Terry Grayson — ConocoPhillips (electronic copy only)
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